BAKERY
Cakes
Dobash

Paradise Delight

Delicate chocolate chiffon cake filled and iced with our
signature chocolate dobash pudding. Garnished with
chocolate cake crumbs and chocolate frosting.

Three layer (guava, passion, lime) chiffon cake filled with
whipped cream, peaches and fresh strawberries between
the layers. Topped with fruit glaze and bordered with
peach, strawberry & kiwi slices.

Dream

Peach Bavarian

Chocolate chiffon cake filled and topped with whipped
cream and covered with fine chocolate shavings.

Orange chiffon cake filled with our decadent peach
Bavarian cream, iced with a whipped Bavarian cream and
crowned with sliced peaches.

Chocolate Cake
Moist chocolate cake filled with white cream & chocolate
butter cream frosting.

Pineapple Tres Leches
Butter sponge cake soaked with Tres Leches syrup, filled
with pineapple preserve & whipped cream and topped with
pineapple haupia.

Guava Chiffon
Guava chiffon cake filled & topped with whipped cream &
guava glaze.

Red Velvet
Two layers of rich, dark, red chocolate cake filled and iced
with spiced cream cheese.

Haupia (Coconut Pudding)
Vanilla chiffon cake filled and topped with whipped cream
& haupia.

Tiramisu
Butter sponge cake soaked with espresso, filled with
amaretto cream cheese, iced with whipped cream and
garnished with chocolate shavings & cocoa powder.

Hawaiian Paradise
Three layer (guava, passion, lime) chiffon cake filled with
whipped cream & topped with guava, passion & lime fruit
glaze.

Fresh Fruit Tart
Cookie or puff pastry crust filled with custard or cream
cheese and topped with seasonal fruits.

Lilikoi Crunch
Yellow cake filled with pineapple preserve and topped with
passion icing. Covered with a butter walnut crunch.

Wonder
Delicate chocolate chiffon cake filled with creamy
butterscotch frosting & chocolate dobash pudding, topped
with silky caramel and finished with a crunchy
toffee-butterscotch chip border.

Mocha Haupia
Moist chocolate chiffon cake layered with luscious haupia
coconut pudding and mocha cream filling. Covered with
whipped cream and a toasted macadamia-coconut crunch.
Finished with a dark chocolate drizzle.

Paradise Cheesecake
Three layer (guava, passion, lime) cheesecake topped with
fruit glaze.

Pies
Chocolate Banana Supreme Pie

Chocolate Haupia Pie

Chocolate Bavarian cream filling, with fresh bananas &
macadamia nuts, topped with butterscotch whipped cream
and garnished with chocolate flakes & macadamia nuts.

Chocolate Bavarian cream filling, topped with haupia
(coconut pudding) and bordered with chocolate ganache
whipped cream.

Banana Mac Berry Pie

Macadamia Nut Cream Pie

Pie crust coated with chocolate and filled with macadamia
nut Bavarian cream and fresh bananas. Topped with fresh
strawberries & whipped cream and drizzled with chocolate
and macadamia nuts..

Macadamia nut Bavarian cream filling, topped with
whipped cream and garnished with macadamia nuts.

Traditional Pie
Apple, Custard & Peach.

Muffins
Apple Cinnamon

Pineapple

Blueberry

Pineapple Bran

Double Chocolate Chip

Pumpkin

Sugar-Free

Donuts
Apple Fritter

Chocolate Long John

Malasada

Blueberry Cake Donut

Cinnamon Swirl

Maple Bar

Buttermilk Cruller

Long John

Desserts
Banana Supreme

Napoleon

Éclair shell filled with butterscotch and topped with a fresh
banana. Drizzled with chocolate pudding & macadamia
nuts.

Parfait Cup
Rolled Florentine

3" Fruit Boat

Florentine cookie filled with chocolate truffle buttercream
and dipped in chocolate.

Cream Puff

Specialty Cupcakes

Custard Bread Pudding

Pastries
Apple Strudel

Chocolate Butterfly

Havana Square

Apple Turnover

Chocolate Croissant

Puffed Cinnamon Twist

Bear Claw

Cinnamon Roll

Walnut Roll

Blueberry Scone

Coconut Stick

Cheese Danish

Fruit Danish

